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Addendum #1: Request for Proposals No. 21-026

Professional Engineering Services

For

San Pareil Water Service Area AC Watermain Replacement Design

This addendum (Addendum #1) is a compilation of questions received from possible
proponents up to 4:30pm on March 315, 2021, and the answers to these questions.

1)

2)

Question:
Is there a water model available from the RDN to evaluate fireflows and determine appropriate
pipe sizing?

Answer:

No, the RDN does not have a current water model for the San Pareil Water Service Area. Pipe
sizing will need to be determined by the consultant based on pressure and flow data provided
by the RDN, the latest FUS fire flow requirements, and a Fire Flow Study report completed by
Anderson Civil Consultants Inc. dated July 4™, 2008. The report will be provided to the
successful proponent.

Question:
Does the RDN plan on completing an Archaeological Impact Assessment (AIA) for the areas
where watermain replacements area planned prior to the design being completed?

Answer:

No, the RDN does not plan on completing an AIA prior to completion of the watermain
replacement design. The cost estimates provided by the consultant as part of the project scope
should include the archaeological costs that will most likely be required during construction
based on the best available information.

End of Addendum

Page 10of 1



